
Week 9 Term 4  Tuesday  8th December 2020 

Long Flat School and Community News 

www.longflat-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  
longflat-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
Principal: Paul Mason  Ph: 6587 4255 Fax: 6587 4334 

Success through Innovation 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 

 

Almost Christmas holidays! Hard to believe 

isn’t it? We are all looking forward to our 

final assembly this Friday. It is unfortunate 

that due to COVID restrictions we cannot 

invite our whole school community along for 

the afternoon but we will take photos to 

share with you in next week’s newsletter. 

Staff are looking forward to a fresh start for 

2021 where we hope family and friends will 

be able to share in a lot more events and 

celebration than they have this year! 

      Mrs Bromfield 

 

 

Planned End-of-Year Activities 

 Friday 11 December, 2pm - whole school 

P r e s e n t a t i o n  A s s e m b l y .  D u e 

to current restrictions, we have a limit to the 

number of parents that we can invite. 

Invitations went home last week. 

 Tuesday 15 December - Year 6 Farewell.  

 Wednesday 16 December - last day of 

school for students. 

    

P & C News 
Mango Pick up Info—Tomorrow 

between 10am and 4pm. Please ring the 

school if you are unable o fit in with this. 

 
Next P&C meeting TBA 

Coming Events 

11 Dec 2020 Presentation Assembly 2pm  

15 Dec Yr 6 Farewell at school 

16 Dec Last Day Term 4 for students 

27 Dec First day 2021 for staff 

29 Dec First day 2021 for Years 1 to 6 

1 Feb First day 2021 for Kindergarten 



Year 5 all gave wonderful speeches at assembly 

last week 

Magenta  

Day  

2020 



Magenta Day  

2020 




